
 

 

 

 

Winterbourne Junior 

Girls’ School 

Year 6 Newsletter 

Week ending: Friday 26th April 2019 

       Upcoming events: 

Saturday Tuition resumes this Saturday 27th  April – please arrive in good time. 

Wednesday SATs boosters continue (3.45– 5.15pm). Please remember to bring a 

snack to have during these sessions. 

Harry Potter and the Philosopher’s Stone 

Pupils are welcome to read this text in preparation for our writing topic after SATs.  

Please also ensure that all revision is completed first . 

 

 

This half term:  

Maths:  Revision of the whole KS2 curriculum for 

maths.   

English: Revision of the whole KS2 curriculum for 

GPS and Reading. 

Year 6 Attendance this week 

As a school, we are aiming to achieve 

an attendance target of over 97%. We 

are currently at:  96.73% 

6.1:  98.91% 

6.2:  94.64% 

6.3:  95.19% 

Well done to:  6.1 

Students of the Week: 

(6.1)  Catherine, Tanya 

(6.2)  Aamna R & Selina 

(6.3)  Annette & Grace 

The following girls achieved 90% or more in 
Accelerated Reader quizzes:  Aamna A, Husna, 
Queensilla, Selina, Faith, Samira, Zainab K, Fio-
na, Shanequa, Tiana S, Renee S, Tharmavi, 
Shamika, Gemma, Natalia, Kumasi, Sneha, Zara 
S, Ridah, Kriya, Krisshani, Fatima, Zoya, 
Stacey, Zainab A, Kenricka, Sophia, Maryam, 
Nikola, Nida. 

Reading Student of 

the Week 

The following girls 

were awarded with 

a  £5 voucher for 

making the greatest 

progress in their 

Maths groups.  

Raz 

Amara 

Eleni B 

Recycling our Pens 

The girls are encouraged to bring in any used-up plas-

tic pens from home; we will give these to a recycling scheme.  As 

you can imagine, huge quantities of plastic pens find their way into 

landfill and even our waterways, so this is an excellent opportunity 

to reduce waste and recycle. 

 


